[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Trevor Dixon 
Sent: 26 June 2018 10:01
To: Bob Duxbury
Cc: DC Support
Subject: 18/00904/F - Glebe Farm, Boddington Road, Claydon, Banbury

Bob,

As discussed, I have reviewed the application and based on the information and the location of the site there are no objections to this application with regard to noise, air quality, contaminated land, odour, light. However, if you are aware of anything that you think we might need to consider then let me know.

Trevor
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